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sales to the U.S. market as a result of the U.S.
tariff revision. The "Kennedy round" of tariff nego-
tiations going forward in Geneva should provide
further opportunities to open up the U.S. market for

Canadien exports, particularly in the manufacturing
sector.

CANAIJIAN Ail) TO PALESTINE REFUGEES

The following statement was mode in the Ad
Hoc Committee of the United Nations General
Assembly by the Canadian Permanent Representative,
Mr. Paul Tremblay, on ÚDceinber 20, 1965:

... My Delegation is pleased to announce that,
subject to approval by Parliament, Canada will make
a contribution for 1966 of a total value of $1,200,000
(Canadian) to the United Nations Relief and Works
Agency for Palestine Refugees. This contribution
will consist of $500,000 in casIr and a $700,000
còmmodity portion in wheat flour

This contribution is another orecrete proof of the
strong support which the Goverrnment and the people
of Canada continue to give to the United Nations and
to its social, economic and -humanitarian activities,
and their appreciation of the invaluable. efforts which
the Agency does to help relieve the plight of refugees.
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